
 

GBC Life Group Opportunities 
“Because we loved you so much, we shared with you not only God’s  

Good News but our own lives too.” 1 Thessalonians 2:8 

 

 Weekly Life Groups 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life is Better...Done Together  Fall Semester 2022 

 
     Growing Strong in God’s Family 

Discipleship training in church small groups.  
Tuesdays at GBC N-40  

7-9PM Starting Sept 27th 

Led by Rich McFate 

 

Approx. 1hr prep/week 

5 memory verses/11 weeks 

Must attend 9 of 11 sessions 
(Make-up times will be 

 available)                  

 

 Books $10 ea. 



 

The Thirsty Group 
 

 

(Meeting at 1301 W Maryland Ave) 

 

Led by Mitch and Kelli 
Wardell—671-1039 

Every other Thursday 
evening at 6:00pm.  
Includes a meal  

together and a time 
of Bible Study. 

 

 

Meeting @ GBC 

  S.E.A.L.S Mens’ Group 
We meet every Tuesday 6:00 AM  

S.E.A.L.S is made up of a group of guys who 
want to honor God in everything we do! 
We meet for Bible Study, friendship, &  

encouragement.   

Led by Rob Gray  

861-6978  & 

Jesse Sauskojus  

696-5172 
 

GBC  Women’s Ministry 
Sherry  

Sauskojus 696-5174 

 

During this session of Life Groups, this group 
is hoping to have one Moms Night Out a 
month. Day and time will be advertised in 

advance and will vary.  Call Michelle Mize 
with questions @ 406-702-6352 

Other Group Opportunities 

 

 

 

 

• Middle School Youth Group Meets @ GBC  Sundays 4:30-6:00 PM  

 

• High School Youth Group Meets @ GBC Wednesdays 6:00-8:00 PM 

 

Questions: Call Mitch Wardell 671-1039 for HS and Luke Larson 548-4681 for MS 
 
 

 Youth Opportunities 

Women’s Ministry  

Opportunities @ GBC 

There are a variety of Ladies’ Life Groups available 

both in the day and evening this semester.  There 

will also be some other ladies’ events coming this 

fall so be watching and listening for details.  There 

will be a Ladies’ Ax Throwing Night and a Saturday 

Ladies’ Conference recorded with Priscilla Shirer.  

There will also be our Ladies’ Christmas Parties in 

December and a retreat this spring.  If you have 

questions about any of these activities, please call 

the church. 


